
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                                    

17th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are delighted to be taking part in the West Midlands Police Junior Police 

Community Support Officer programme. 

 

The programme aims to empower students to tackle community related issues, 

including road safety, bullying, online safety and anti-social behaviour. 

Junior PCSO’s will wear a high visibility tabard and a branded baseball cap and 

be in company of a West Midlands Police PCSO and school staff at all times, 

when out and about in the community, as their duties may include parking and 

litter patrols in small groups. 

 

Your child has been selected by school to participate in this programme, which 

will help to make the school and the community around it, a safer place for all. 

 

If you would like further information regarding this programme, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Please give consent for your child to take part in the programme by logging onto 

the Gateway app.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs J. Ferretti  

Headteacher  

Junior PCSO Programme 



 
 

 

 

By giving consent for your child to take part, we also require “Photography and Filming Release” 

consent, as pictures/videos may appear on both the school website and social media sites connected 

to West Midlands Police. 

Consent for the below can be given through the Gateway app -  

In participating in the Junior PCSO programme, my child may be asked to participate in photographs 

which may be used by West Midlands Police to advertise or illustrate this role. 

I assign full copyright of these photographs / filming to West Midlands Police Authority together with the 

right of reproduction either wholly or in part. 

I agree that West Midlands Police can use the above-mentioned photographs / filming either separately 

or together, either wholly or in part, in any of the agreed areas or medium below: 

WEBSITE, INTRANET, PARTNER AGENCIES, POSTERS, LEAFLETS, BOOKLETS, LOCAL AND 

NATIONAL PRESS AND ALL ONLINE SOCIAL MEDIA (e.g. Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube). 

West Midlands Police Authority may have unrestricted use of these for whatever purpose, including 

advertising, with any reasonable retouching or alteration. 

I agree that the above-mentioned photographs / filming and any reproductions shall be 

deemed to represent an imaginary person, and further agree West Midlands Police Authority 

may use the above-mentioned photographs / filming or any reproductions of them for any advertising 

purposes or for the purpose of illustrating any wording, and agree that no such wording shall be 

considered to be attributed to me personally unless my name is used. 

Provided my name is not mentioned in connection with any other statement or 

wording which may be attributed to me personally, I undertake not to prosecute 

or to institute proceedings, claims or demands against West Midlands Police Authority in respect of any 

agreed usage of the above-mentioned photographs / filming. 

 

 

The Press and Public Relations Department, PO Box 52, Lloyd House, Colmore Circus Queensway, 

Birmingham, B4 6NQ 


